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Whitney Briggs

From: Mike Heitmann

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 1:05 PM

To: ZZComplete e-mail list

Subject: COVID-19 Update 4-27-20

Good afternoon, employee-owners: 

  

Below is an update on our COVID-19 response. The first part is additional information and the second part provides 

answers to the questions that have been submitted. 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 

• Happy Monday! Make it a great week and stay safe! 

  

QUESTIONS SUBMITTED: 

1. See attached email with NUCA’s suggestions to avoid COVID-19 scams. 

ANSWER:  Thank you for sending this. Employee-owners are welcome to check out the website here which 

describes various types of scams. 

 

As always, please continue submitting your questions to covid19@garney.com. 

 

Mike Heitmann 

Employee-Owner Since 1990 

GARNEY CONSTRUCTION  Advancing Water 

 

https://www.ftc.gov/coronavirus/scams-consumer-advice

